
 

  St Paul's Fellowship 
 

Programme September – December 2025  
 

 

Thursday September 18th      10.30 am 
Seaside Outing            Herne Bay 
 
Thursday October 16th        2.30 pm 
Roy Peachey                      Mary’s Meals 
 

Thursday November 20th        2.30 pm 
Craft afternoon 
 
Thursday December 18th        12 noon 
Christmas Lunch         Venue to be decided 
 

 

 
Fellowship Prayer 
O Lord, who has gathered us together as members of one body, 
grant that we may realise our responsibility, all to each and each  
to all. May truth, purity and brotherly kindness abound among us.  
May thy blessing rest upon our work, our recreation and our 

homes. May thy name be hallowed in our midst and thy peace 
guard our hearts. Through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen  
 
 
Several of our regular members are too poorly to attend 
meetings at the moment.  

Please remember in your prayers: Brenda Peal, Brian Walker,  
Percy Cartwright, Jill Brazier and Cynthia Johnson.  

 
 
For more information on any Fellowship News please contact 
Ann 07713192369    Margaret 07985477481 

 
 

 
 



 

St Paul’s Fellowship Group   

 
Last month Julie Camburn delivered a most interesting and detailed 
presentation on Stroke Awareness.  I am sure we all learnt 
something new! Julie has sent her thanks for our contribution to the 

Stroke Association which totally £84.70. Well done to those that 
attended! 
 
Our Seaside Outing is on Thursday 18th September, leaving at 

10.30 am and returning at approximately 3.00/3.30 pm 
The destination is Herne Bay, by popular demand! 

We have four cars going with 16 people altogether. Your driver will 
contact you shortly with details. Unfortunately, I’m not able to join 
you. I am having an Angioplasty procedure at St Thomas’s on 17th  
September…..but I would actually rather be with you!!! My grateful 
thanks to our volunteer drivers and helpers, without whom your 
seaside visit wouldn’t be possible! I’m sure you’ll all have fun! 
 

In October our speaker will be Roy Peachey, who will be telling us 
about the charity Mary’s Meals.  
 
I probably should be booking our Christmas Lunch venue very soon 
so please let me know your preferences. 

 

Events at St Paul’s 
There will be regular coffee mornings at St Paul’s on the last 
Friday in the month at 10.30 am. The next one being September 
26th. This is a fairly new initiative by volunteers from a care agency. 
It’s another chance to meet up with friends for a chat, so do come 
along and support it.  

 
St Nicholas’ and St Paul’s are holding regular prayer meetings: 
Monday 8th September – 7pm – St Paul’s Church 
Monday 10th November – 7pm – St Nicholas Church 
Transport can be arranged. 
 

Our Annual Harvest Supper this year will be on Saturday 11th 

October 6 for 6.30 pm. This time the meal will be a variety of 
homemade soups with bread or cheese scones with several 
delicious puddings to follow. There is a sign-up sheet at the back of 
church to help us cater appropriately. Cost is by donation. 


